
 

 

2025 “Run What-cha-Brung” Regatta and Boat Show 

The EVENT 

The Detroit Model Yacht Club is hosting the 2025 Run 
What-cha-Brung regatta and classic boat show on 
Sunday, June 8th at Lake St. Clair Metro Park. This 
will be a fun event for people of all ages. The event 
is open to all classes and sizes of model sailing 
yachts.  

Anyone with a model sailing yacht, even the older 
classics, is welcome to participate. Guests 
attending the event will have opportunities to try their 
hand at sailing a model yacht. 

Format for the regatta will be fleet racing for 
those wishing to have a little fun on the water! 

The YACHTS 

 
 



 

 

DMYC will have sailing yachts representing the six sanctioned racing classes sponsored by 
the club at the pond. The six classes are DragonForce 65 (DF-65), DragonFlite 95 (DF-95), 
Soling One Meter, East Coast 12 Meter (EC-12), Marblehead, and International 10 Rater.  

In addition to fleet racing, attendees may also see a little match racing with 
a couple 1.7 Meter racing yachts.  

The boat show is shaping up to have a nice collection of old-time sailing 
yachts built over the years by various members of the DMYC. Attendees of 
the event will have an opportunity to lay eyes on yachts as old as a 1940’s 
Vintage Marblehead. Yachts at the show will range in size from the smallest 
being a Footy to the largest and majestic 1/16 scale J-Class modeled after 
the 1930’s era America’s Cup racing yachts and several others in-between. 
Some of the classics may even get rigged and sailed in the regatta.  

EVENT DETALS 

What:  2025 Run What-cha-Brung Regatta and Boat Show 
When:   Sunday, June 8, 2025 
Where:  Lake St. Clair Metro Park 
  31300 Metro Parkway 
  Harrison Township, MI 48045 
  Attendees of the event are responsible for paying the daily park entry fee 
Pond Site: at the Lagoon (see map below for 1 of 2 sites marked by arrows) 
Time:  Exhibitors and Racers arrive at 9:30am 
  Boat show and racing begins at 11:00am 

Event closes at 4:00PM 
(Any visiting yacht wishing to race should use a radio on 2.4GHz frequency.   Other frequencies will be 
permitted and must be cleared and approved by the event coordinator before a yacht is allowed in the 
water.) 


